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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
Iḷisaġvik College Board of Trustees Seat Vacancy 
 
(September 9, 2024, Utqiaġvik, Alaska) The Iḷisaġvik College Board of Trustees is seeking to fill 
At-Large Board of Trustee seat which  will expire on December 31, 2024.  
 
About Iḷisaġvik College: 
Iḷisaġvik College’s mission is to provide quality post-secondary academic, career and technical 
education in a learning environment that perpetuates and strengthens Iñupiat culture, language, 
values, and traditions. It is dedicated to serving its students and developing a well-educated and 
trained workforce who meet the human resource needs of North Slope employers and the state 
of Alaska. Our vision is to help build strong communities through education and training. 
 
Role of the Board of Trustees: 
The job of the Board is to represent the residents of the North Slope Borough in advocacy efforts 
to support higher education and workforce needs.  
 

• Meeting Frequency: Quarterly 
• Compensation includes honorarium, loss of pay, and travel expenses. 
• Key Responsibilities: 

• Attend board meetings and actively participate in discussions. 
• Collaborate with fellow board members to set and review organizational goals, 

which include annual review and monitoring of the Strategic Plan and Priorities. 
• Ensure fiscal responsibility and sustainability through financial oversight. 

• Desired Qualifications: 
• Iḷisaġvik seeks to have a broad range of experience and education on its board, 

including graduates of program and degree holders who are interested in 
continuing to improve educational opportunities in the North Slope & beyond. 

• A strong commitment to the mission and values of Iḷisaġvik College. 
• A willingness to engage with the community and represent Iḷisaġvik College 

positively. 
 
Questions & Contact Information: 
Interested residents are encouraged to submit letters of interest by October 11th, 2024. Please 
submit your letters of interest to your local village corporation or tribe, postmarked by 
October 11th.  
 
For further details on the Board of Trustees and Iḷisaġvik College, please visit www.ilisagvik.edu or reach out to 
Clarissa Pelia at 907-852-1820 or clarissa.pelia@ilisagvik.edu.              
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